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People with time for Children 

28
th

 June 2018 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 6 Visit to Skillzone – Thursday 12

th
 July 

 
We will be taking the Year 6 children to Skillzone in Gloucester which is a state-of-the-art life size village. It is a fully 
interactive learning environment to teach people of all ages how to recognise dangerous situations and stay safe. They will 
learn how to keep themselves safe when walking about at night, when in a park, when on a bus, home safety and road 
safety. They will also have a session about internet safety. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and spending the morning at the centre and return to school at approximately 12:30, 
therefore the children will require a packed lunch. 
 
If you require a packed lunch to be ordered please let the office know by Tuesday 10

th
 July. The school will fund this trip.  

 
Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact Miss May. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.littledeanprimary.co.uk/

